CP&L

Carolina Power & Light Company

FEB 21 1988 SERIAL: NLS-86-064

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Dan Muller, Director

BWR Project Directorate #2
Division of BWR Licensing
inited States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. |
DOCKET NO. 50-325, LICENSE NO. DPR-71
IN-SERVICE INSPECTION REPORT

Dear Mr. Muller:

In accordance with the reporting requirements of the ASME Boiler and Pressure Vessel
Code, Section XI, Article IWA-6220 (b), Carolina Power & Light Company hereby submits
a report of the 1985 in-service inspection at the Brunswick Steam Electric Plant,

Unit No. i.

Should you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact Mr. S. D. Floyd at
(919) 836-6091.

Yours very truly,

2.

SR, Zimmerman
: nager
Nuclear Licensing Section

SRZ/RWS/mmh (3430RWS)
Attachment
ces Mr. W. H. Ruland (NRC-BNP) (W/A)

Dr. 1. Nelson Grace (NRC-RII) (W/A)
Mr. E. Sylvester (NRC) (W/A)




